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The journal Population Research and Policy Review is seeking papers for a special issue that explores population issues relating to sexual minority status. Although population-related scholarship on LGBT (lesbian, gay, bisexual, and transgender) groups has been growing in recent years, information to date is still quite limited. Our intent with this special issue is to highlight empirical and theoretical manuscripts that make a novel contribution to scholarship in this area of study. In particular, we are interested in papers that describe and investigate the demographic and socioeconomic characteristics of LGBT populations, as well as papers that explore how sexual minority status relates to health status, behaviors, mortality, and medical care use; family structure and interpersonal relationships; stigma, discrimination, and violence; and other population-related issues that readers of PRPR would find of interest. 

Manuscripts must be submitted online at http://www.springer.com/11113. Interest in the special issue must be stated in the notes to the editor. Only completed papers will be considered, and all submitted papers will go through the standard peer review process for PRPR submissions. Papers may be empirical or theoretical in nature. The call for papers will close on November 1, 2012; no papers received after that date will be considered for the special issue, although they will be received for possible publication in a regular issue. For all inquiries on this special issue, please contact Bridget Gorman (bkgorman@rice.edu) and Justin Denney (Justin.denney@rice.edu
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